
 

 

 

SFC Harry Tatum retired from the military in 2001, after twenty-one 

years of service. Harry is now a Program Director at New Horizons 

Behavioral Health with fifteen years’ experience specializing in Semi-

Independent Residential Services, for individuals with a Substance 

Use and or Mental Health diagnosis. Harry has a Masters Degree in 

Counseling and Psychology, he is a License Professional Counselor 

and certified as a Master Addiction Counselor, and Certified Addiction 

Counselor II. Harry uses that experience to provide a supportive and 

structured living environment for individuals with a substance use and 

or mental health disorder who might be homeless or struggling to 

maintain sobriety due to their current living environment.  


